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SPECIAL 

DATES 

 Autumn term  

starts on 

Wednesday 

4th   Sept for 

children 

 Staff INSET 

days Monday 

2nd Sept and 

Tuesday 3rd 

Sept. 
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 Year 6’s  Blog  
R.E/ DT 

 This week in R.E and Art we have been drawing our own design of the miracle that happened to Jairus’ 

daughter. The story of Jairus’ daughter is about how she was really, really sick. Unfortunately, she later 

passed away whilst Jairus was bringing Jesus to his palace. Jairus’ guard came out and said that she was 

dead. Still, Jesus wanted to see Jairus’ daughter, so He went into the house and He told everyone to stand 

back. He then held her hand. Surprisingly, she woke up and Jesus said she was only in a deep sleep. This is 

the miracle of Jairus’ daughter. So after hearing this amazing story, we were asked to design a banner 

from pictures based on the story. After this, Miss Putterill incorporated some of our ideas and drawings 

into one large banner design to create our Y6 piece of art work. We then used fabric to create a collage of 

the design. 

Last Trip 

Our last Y6 trip was on Wednesday. It was a TRIP to HOLLAND PARK! We got to chill if we didn’t want to do some OF 
THE activities. This trip was really special, but also IN SOME WAYS sad because it would be our last trip with the whole 
class. OVERALL THOUGH, It was really joyful and fun! This will be a very memorable TRIP FOR US; there was a lot of 
laughter and we will all truly REMEMBER this day! 
Art  

IN ART ,MISS BUTTERS SET US AN ART CHALLENGE THAT WE HAD TO DRAW OUR TRAINERS AND IT WAS CHALLENG-

ING  BECAUSE WE HAD TO MAKE SURE THAT WE DREW EVERY SINGLE  DETAIL AND THEN WE COLOURED THEM IN 

AND MISS BUTTERS WAS VERY IMPRESSED BY OUR EFFORTS! 

BY ETHAN & KATE (Y6 HAVE CHOSEN A VARIED FONT STYLE FOR THEIR FINAL BLOG!) 

Thank you to our Y6 children 

for presenting their Power-

Points to the school about the 

50th anniversary of the  

Moon Landing . 

 Our go-kart Grand-Prix this morning was a huge success with much laughter! Well done to all! 



 

 

 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

 

Our final day of this academic year is upon us, and to 

celebrate, I seem to have been awarded the very tiniest of 

spaces (by the headteacher!) for my newsletter today! 

However, just enough space for three important messages... 

 

First of all, I must report that this evening, as I write my newsletter, 

the hammers are quiet, the sandpaper is still, the chequered flags are 

ready, our teaching team is gasping for air and the go-karts are wait-

ing for their moments of glory tomorrow morning! Finally. Hopefully, 

by the time this newsletter reaches you, our front page will be filled 

with pictures of THE event! Interestingly, some hidden DT skills have 

had a chance to shine over the past days of go-kart construction. Well 

done and thank you to our teams in each year group for working so 

hard on their designs and karts. We are completely awe-struck by the 

wonderful creations! 

 

And so to our next important message: a farewell to our academic 

year 2018-19! Thank you to our families for supporting us at our re-

cent graduations, and for all your support across the year. Well done 

to our children on achieving so well in summer assessments and well 

done to our teaching team for all their planning and preparation in 

enabling our children to achieve so well. We have some excellent re-

sults in each key stage, and these will be uploaded onto our website 

over the holidays. With a farewell to this academic year, it is also 

goodbye to our Y6 class of 2018-19. We wish them the very best for 

their futures—wherever that may be! We hope they will come back to 

see us very soon... 

 

But finally, we wish all our families a super summer holiday and look 

forward to seeing you back with us on Wednesday 4th September for 

a brand new year of learning! 

 

Best wishes, 

Gill Putterill and the St Cuthbert Teaching Team 

 HEAD TEACHER’S LETTER PTA  Announcement                         

We would like to thank everyone that supported us in 

making our school a great place of learning for our 

children and  the time they spent here to be an amaz-

ing experience. Come join us in September for coffee 

mornings which take place between 9-10 am, every 

fortnight on Thursdays and are held in St Matthias 

House. Have a great  summer! 

Nursery class vis-

ited the London 

Zoo on Thursday. 

They had a won-

derfully exhaust-

ing time! 

@SCwSMPrimary 



Year 5’s Blog 

Go-kart making 

In Year 5 we have been painting, sawing, hammering, 

tapping and decorating our go-kart so that we can ride 

it in the Go-Kart Race. We also created a flag at the 

back with some of the class designs. We designed the go

- kart by colouring on labels and sticking them on. 

Some lucky people also got to ride it!  

Brompton Cemetery 

On Wednesday, we went to the Brompton cemetery 

with Stuart to walk meditate and sit meditate. This was 

the time to look at the world and its wonderful and 

beautiful nature. It was our last lesson, so we did some-

thing interesting and linked it to our environment song. 

We also explored the graves and found out that Em-

meline Pankhurst was buried there! 

Our V&A Postcards 

On Tuesday, we received a letter from Victoria and Al-

bert museum, where we did our Door to Design project. 

They sent us postcards so that we could write about our 

favourite memories from last year and we drew our fa-

vourite things about the V&A Museum. We also re-

ceived pioneer passports giving us permission to enter 

the V&A Museum and do fun activities in summer. 
Our goodbye letters 

Sadly, some of our lovely teachers are leaving to go on 

some exciting adventures. For their gift, we made cards 

and wrote messages to them about our favourite mem-

ories with them.  We decorated the front cover of the 

card with a picture of the whole class and added glitter. 
By Dana and Anaheed    YN Miss Murphy, Miss Santiago,  Miss Mohamed , 

Ms L Moss 

YR Mrs Nawaz, Miss Laguna, Ms T Moss 

Y1 Miss Mc Dermott, Ms Dimitrova, Miss Smith 

Y2 Miss Barker,  Ms Davinson, Miss Smith 

Y3 Ms Szaz, Miss Murphy, Ms Davinson 

Y4 Mr Crowley, Miss Civati, Ms Ichinkhorloo, 

Ms Burn, Miss Coyle 

Y5 Miss Kennedy, Miss Civati 

Y6 Miss Putterill, Mr Adamek, Ms Szaz, Miss But-

ters, Mrs Trewick, Mr B Read 

Our Teaching Team for September 2019 

Thank you and Farewell! 

We say sad farewell to Miss Holly Williamson who has given so 

much to our St Cuthbert children. We thank her for all the hours of 

energy over the past 6 years and wish her every blessing for the 

future. 

We say a sad farewell to Miss Palmer and thank her for being with 

us for the past two years. We wish her the very best in her next 

phase of life! 

We say goodbye to Mrs Unadkat and thank her for being with us 

over the past few years. We wish her the very best in her new ven-

tures. 

Good bye and thank you to Miss Heather, who has supported a Y1 

child this year. Farewell and thank you to Miss Mhairi, who has 

supported a nursery child this year-   we wish you both the very 

best in your new roles. 

Thank you as well to Mr Stuart, who has been with us this term as 

our music teacher. 



 

ST CUTHBERT 

WITH ST MATTHIAS  

CHURCH OF         

ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as 
a choir school for St     
Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich         
heritage of education 
within the context of a 
Christian framework. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an         
excellent education 
for the children of our          
community. We have 
the highest expecta-
tions of each one of 
our children and we 
work to ensure that 
every child leaves our 
school having gained 
all the important 
skills and knowledge 
that will help them 
become successful in 
their  future life. 

St Cuthbert with St 

Matthias CE School 

 

Warwick Road 

Earl’s Court 

London 

SW5 9UE 

 

Phone: 020 7373 8225 

Fax: 020 7460 0424 

E-mail: 

info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

       Lunar Lander Maze 
Help the astronaut reach the lunar lander 

Lunar Crossword 


